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Statement from Supervisory Board of STMicroelectron ics  
 
 
Amsterdam, June 13, 2014 – Following the conclusion of the STMicroelectronics N.V. 
(NYSE: STM) Annual General Meeting, which took place today in Amsterdam (the 
Netherlands), the members of the Supervisory Board appointed Mr. Maurizio Tamagnini as 
the Chairman and Mr. Didier Lombard as the Vice-Chairman of the Supervisory Board, 
respectively, for a three-year term expiring at the 2017 Annual General Meeting.  
 
 
About STMicroelectronics 
ST is a global leader in the semiconductor market serving customers across the spectrum of 
sense and power and automotive products and embedded processing solutions. From 
energy management and savings to trust and data security, from healthcare and wellness to 
smart consumer devices, in the home, car and office, at work and at play, ST is found 
everywhere microelectronics make a positive and innovative contribution to people's life. By 
getting more from technology to get more from life, ST stands for life.augmented. 
 
In 2013, the Company’s net revenues were $8.08 billion. Further information on ST can be 
found at www.st.com. 
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